
 

  
  

  

  URGENT CALL TO ACTION IN 

FLORIDA!!!!!! 

   

TO ALL ABATE OF FLORIDA, INC. MEMBERS AND CONCERNED 
MOTORCYCLISTS; 

IMMEDIATE ACTION IS NEEDED regarding our "Stiffer Penalties" Bill HB 
403!!!! 

Please call State Representative Brad Drake, Chairman of the House 

Transportation and Highway Safety Subcommittee ASAP. Tell his office that we 
want him to schedule HB 403 next week for his Transportation and Highway 

Safety Subcommittee. It is vital that it gets in this committee ASAP! 

Rep. Brad Drake's Tallahassee phone number is 1-850-488-4726.  
His District phone number is 1-850-892-8431. 

We need you to keep calling until we let you know when to stop!!! 

  
 

  
 

    

        

  Mailing: ABATE of Florida, Inc., PO Box 2520, Deland, FL 32721-2520 

Physical: ABATE of Florida, Inc., 332 S. Woodland Blvd.,DeLand,FL  

On the Web: www.abateflorida.com  

Donations to ABATE of Florida, Inc. are not deductible for federal income tax purposes.  

ABATE of Florida, Inc. does not condone drinking and driving.
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